Special for our new friends joining us for the “digital services”

My name is Jim Heller and I will be your “virtual usher” for this digital service on
FaceBook conducted by our Reverends Lisa and Chip Graves. If this is your first time with us,
welcome. If you have attended previous services with us “on the cloud” then I apologize for not
greeting you sooner — welcome. We are learning this new “distancing” as we go.

I assure you we are real people and conduct in-church services every Sunday at 9:30 a.m.
in downtown Tuckerton, NJ and follow the necessary health precautions. We are an
Episcopalian church in the diocese of New Jersey and we welcome all denominations to come
worship with us.

I encourage you to join our listing for the monthly newsletter and the weekly
bulletins/information sheets that we send out digitally from our church office. Ms. Patty Martin
is our Parish Administrator and she may be reached at 609-296-9618 or
holyspiritepiscopal@verizon.net.

Church of the Holy Spirit welcomes all gifts, whether it be your time, talent or treasure.
If you would like to make a donation to support our ministries you may use our donation page or
please contact me directly at 609-857-3335 or call the church office and request a pledge card.
Our churches are the other local “brick and mortar” that also appreciate your business.

I also ask whether you would like to meet our priests, Mother Lisa Graves and Father
Chip Graves, we share through our affiliation with Saint Stephen's Episcopal Church in
Waretown. They can be reached digitally or you can just to say hello on the telephone - 609-
296-9618.

Thank you for praying with us today. We are happy you are here.
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